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Four Jesus Film Teams 
Distributing Food to Needy Families 

ENCOURAGEMENT CHILDREN’S HOME  - UPDATE! 

The Orphans of Encouragement Children’s Home are still in quarantine 

with their relatives.  On June 8th the government has said they may ease 

up the restrictions, but at this time we don’t know if that will allow them 

to come back to the Children’s Home or not.  As of this writing, there are 

2,340 people who have tested positive for the virus in Kenya and 78 have 

died.    Continue to pray for Kenya and especially for the orphans who 

have been with relatives for three months.  I thank God for everyone who 

have contributed to the purchase of food for the families caring for the  

orphans.  This is the third month we have hired transport, purchased and 

delivered food to all 31 families caring for their orphaned relatives. Also, 

we have sent funds to Uganda for our friends caring for 45 orphans with 

very little support.  God’s love has touched many hearts in the name of 

Jesus Christ!   Please continue to pray and contribute as God leads you to.   

Our partnership in helping these families is literally saving lives from 

hunger, illness and starvation in Kenya and Uganda.  A special thanks to 

those who shared our newsletter and needs with friends and family 

members.   The Youth Shelter is doing a great job of helping the 

Homeless Street Kids. 

I regularly receive reports from our Manager at 

the Children’s Home,  JFT Leaders who are 

distributing food also, and Director of the 

Encouragement Youth Shelter.  They all are 

telling me how grateful the families receiving 

food are towards those in America donating to 

assist them in their time of desperate need.   Our 

team that was going on June 4th was cancelled 

and are hoping go sometime later this summer.  

Pray for the kids to be returned to the 

Encouragement Children’s Home soon. 

 

To God be ALL the Glory! 

 

Flooding, Coronavirus, Quarantine and Curfew has left Many in Despair! 

YOUR PARTNERSHIP IS LIFTING UP CHRIST TO MANY 

THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINUAL GIVING! 

The people of Kenya are being blessed because of you. 
www.KenyaOrphans.org 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Founder/President 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kenyaorphans.org/get_involved

